
Thursday, August 29th   

 

FOOTBALL 
Last night your Clark Coyote football team traveled to Kahler to take part in the Lake 
Central O'Rama. Scoring touchdowns for the Coyotes were Jayden Carpenter-
Mansfiled, Blake Newtoff, Leo Keelan, Frankie Taffora, and Derek Jones. Defensively, 
the team was led in tackles by Jayden Carpenter-Mansfield and Leo Keelan had an 
interception. Come out next Wednesday, September 4th, at 6:00 pm here at Clark, as 
the Coyotes take on Highland. Great job, and go Coyotes! 
 

2026 INTERNATIONAL TRIP 
June 2026 International Trip to England, France & Spain 
Have you dreamed of traveling the world?  Would you like to see iconic landmarks like Windsor 
Castle, the Eiffel Tower, or La Sagrada Familia among many other places in England, France, 
and Spain?  Travel with us in June 2026!  RSVP at this link https://rsvp.eftours.com/9xn2bgt  to 
attend the meeting on Tuesday, September 10th, 6:00pm, Kahler LGI room. (Enter door A) 
Contact Mrs. Sena-Lopez at travellcms2020@gmail.com  if you have questions. 
 

BACK TO SCHOOL SPIRIT WEAR SALE 
There is currently a back-to-school sale going on until September 10th.  30% OFF 
SITEWIDE!  There is free shipping on orders over $75.  Check it out! 
 
https://1stplace.sale/107077 

 

PARENT INFORMATION 

TUTORING BEGINS TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 

3RD, BEFORE SCHOOL, BEGINNING AT 8:00 

A.M. 
 

SPECIAL EDUCATION PARENT ADVISORY COMMITTEE MEETING-
SEPTEMBER 18TH, 2024 
The Lake Central School Corporation Special Education Parent Advisory Committee 
(SEPAC) is excited to announce the first LCSC SEPAC Community meeting for the 
year. Come join us September 18th 6pm, in learning innovative ways on Inclusion in 
Education.  
 
 

Picture Retake day is Monday, October 28th. 
 

PLANNING AHEAD 

https://rsvp.eftours.com/9xn2bgt
mailto:travellcms2020@gmail.com
https://url.usb.m.mimecastprotect.com/s/4sGLCOJpp7FpM6oLFv7UbB?domain=click.email.1stplacespiritwear.com


****************************************************************** 

EARLY RELEASE DAY:  Tuesday, September 10, 2024 
 

STUDENT EARLY DISMISSAL 

Please make sure to send your child in with a note if you need to take 
them out of school early. Have your child bring the note to the office first 
thing in the morning, and we will write a pass for them to leave class. 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 


